From: Stephen Bull < Stephen.Bull@unitedworkers.org.au >

Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2020 2:13 PM

To: AMOD < AMOD@fwc.gov.au >

**Subject:** AM2019/17

## Dear Amod

We note the decision of the Full Bench of 29 January 2020 inviting comments on revised exposure drafts and draft variations. We are principally interested in the drafts for:

- Funeral Industry Award 2010;
- Miscellaneous Award 2010;
- Registered and Licensed Clubs Award 2010;
- Security Services Industry Award 2010; and
- *Wine Award* 2010.

We have no comments to make about theses drafts.

## Stephen Bull

## **Industrial Coordinator/Legal Practitioner**

United Workers' Union 303 Cleveland Street Redfern NSW 2016

Ph. (02) 8204 3050 | Mobile: 0412 199 787

Facsimile: (02) 9281 4480 | Email:stephen.bull@unitedworkers.org.au

